
Baker High School Battery and Pit Audition 2025 

 
Dear Potential Percussion Member, 
 

 This letter contains all information needed to try out for the 2025-

2026 battery and pit, so hang on to it.  First, The BHS Battery and Pit are a 

vital part of the Baker High School Band, and all rules and regulations for 

the band apply.  Second, everyone must audition.  Students who have 

previously been a part of the percussion section must try out again.  Third, it 

is essential that each participant come into the tryout process with a good 

attitude and a willing spirit.  These two qualities will make this time more 

enjoyable for everyone involved. 

 

 Enclosed is the audition material.  Don’t worry if it looks hard.  We 

will teach you everything in the audition packet.  The audition material 

includes snare, bass, tenor drums, and pit.  Pick the instrument you would 

like to audition for and practice that part.  We will ask everyone to try more 

than one instrument during the audition days.  You may not wind up playing 

the instrument for which you audition.  You will be placed on the instrument 

we think you can handle. (Understand, not everyone can play snare drum)  

 

 

Audition days will be: 

Monday April 14     3-5pm 

Tuesday April 15    3-5pm 

Wednesday April 16    3-5pm 

Thursday April 17  3-5pm 

Friday April 18 3:30 – until finished  

 (This is the day we will set the battery and 

pit for the upcoming season.) 

 

Contact us if you have any questions. 

Director Mr. Dedeaux email: sdedeaux@mcpss.com 

Assistant Director Greg Puckett email: gpuckett@mcpss.com 

Assistant Director Cheyenne Higgs email: chiggs@mcpss.com 

Percussion Instructor Colin Beasley email: colinbeasley4@gmail.com 

 


